
 
 

GUSTAVUS BEACH TOWN HALL 

CITY HALL, DECEMBER 4th AT 5:30P.M. 

 

COME SHARE YOUR THOUGHTS ABOUT THE USE OF THE GUSTAVUS BEACH.  

THE CITY COUNCIL WANTS TO HEAR FROM YOU ABOUT PROPOSED 

CHANGES, SUCH AS RESTORATION EFFORTS, USE ACTIVITIES, AMENITIES, 

ETC. 

You may have heard that the City of Gustavus entered into a Cooperate Resource 
Management Agreement (CRMA) with the Alaska Department of Natural Resources and the 
adjoining property owners in April 2019.  This was the culmination of a public process that 
began in December 2017, inviting community input on issues related to our beach.  Since 
then, several community members have voiced concerns about the proposed changes to the 
use of the beach that could occur as a result of implementing the CRMA.  Here is another 
opportunity to come and be part of the process.  Please join us!  A copy of the CRMA can be 
found on the City Web Page https://cms.gustavus-ak.gov/administration. 
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